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November 5, 2009

VIA RESS , EMAIL and COURIER

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Canadian Niagara Power Inc. - Application for Leave to Construct
(Board File No. EB -2o09 -0283) - Request for Minor Extension

We are counsel to Canadian Niagara Power Inc. ("CNP") in the above-noted matter. In
accordance with Procedural Order #1, the Board requires CNP to file its submissions on or
before November 5, 2009. On behalf of CNP, we are hereby requesting a minor extension to
Noon on November 6, 2009 for the filing of GNP's submissions.
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